
 

THURSDAY, 6:00 PM 
DECEMBER 13, 2018 
PUBLIC FORUM FOR 
TOWN SIGNS 
We	Want	to	Hear	from	You!	

Bridgewater’s	Branding	&	Wayfinding	Committee	is	holding	a	public	

forum	to	take	comments	on	our	design.	These	signs	will	be	for	

directions	to	major	landmarks	&	public	spaces	around	the	town.	We	

want	to	hear	your	input!	

Can’t	make	it?	Tell	us	what	you	think	online	@	

https://tinyurl.com/yd3dgkn3 

 

 

 

 

Notice	of	Posted	Meeting	to	all	Town	Departments,	Boards	and	Committees	and	
the	General	Public:	(as	required	by	Chapter	30A,	M.G.L.)	
 

Talk to the Design 
Team 

──── 

One Time Chance 

──── 

Be a Part of the 
Process 

──── 

All Ages Welcome! 

──── 

TOWN OF 
BRIDGEWATER 

ACADEMY BUILDING 
ROOM 201A 
66	Central	Square	

Bridgewater,	MA	02324	

	

For	more	info	contact	

Elijah	Romulus,	email:	

eromulus@bridgewaterma.org	

Phone:	

(508)	697‐0950 

 


